
 

 
 

16th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hoot Camp – October Half Term 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be running our Hoot Camp holiday club during the upcoming 

October half term from Monday 21st-Friday 25th October. You can book your child's place using the 

School Spider app. To book, please go to the 'Bookings and Payments' section of the School Spider 

app. Click here to read a document that explains step-by-step how to book and pay for your child's 

Hoot Camp place. 

 

Hoot Camp is our school holiday club for Reception-Year 6 children. This summer we introduced our 

new relaxation and play room to Hoot Camp, offering activities such as board games and arts and 

crafts. We’ve also extended the range of activities to appeal to more children, including a mix of indoor 

gym and dance, outdoor games, with creative and sporting activities to ensure there's something for 

everyone. 

 

For places at Hoot Camp, we work carefully to employ additional staff to accommodate numbers. It is 

important we can organise this in advance, so if you do want a place at our holiday camp then please 

book on as soon as you can. 

 

The club will run from 9:00am - 4:00pm each day, and drop-off and pick-up will be from the Year 1 

gate on Nicolas Road. 

 

We will not be able to take any last-minute bookings after the deadline for new children, for risk 

assessment reasons. However, if your child is already booked on to Hoot Camp and you'd like to add 

extra dates after the deadline, this will be permitted as long as staffing ratios allow it and we have the 

availability. To do this, please speak to Kieran Bentley directly by emailing 

k.bentley@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk  

 

The cost to attend will be £25.00 per day per child. The deadline to book on School Spider is 10:00am 

on Wednesday 16th October. All places are non-refundable. 

 

Kind regards, 

Kieran Bentley 

Sports Coach 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

https://www.oswaldroad.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/messages_26066499_messages_file.pdf
mailto:k.bentley@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk


 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


